

The Planning Inspectorate

Room 4/03 Kite Wing Temple Quay House 2 The Square Temple Quay Bristol BS1 6PN Direct Line 0117-372 8566 Switchboard 0117-372 8000 Fax No 0117-372 8804 GTN 1371-8566 e-mail: robert.middleton@pins.gsi.gov.uk

e-mail: robert.middleton@pins.gsi.gov.uk http://www.planning-inspectorate.gov.uk

Sandra Eastaugh Greater Norwich Development Partnership PO Box 3466 Norwich NR7 7NX

Your Ref:

Our Ref: PINS/G2625/429/3

Date: 09 June 2010

Dear Sandra

JOINT CORE STRATEGY FOR BROADLAND, NORWICH AND SOUTH NORFOLK

In reply to your letter of the 8th of June 2010, the Inspectors are aware of the proposal to change policy that is now clearly set out in the Programme for Government and the Secretary of State's letter to Council leaders of 27 May. The proposed change is clearly a material consideration. Its weight is a matter for the decision maker, having regard to law, extant policy and any other material considerations.

The Inspectors will not be in a position to announce a means of addressing the proposed policy change outside the framework of the examination in progress based on the views of one authority alone. In order to provide procedural fairness, the Inspectors will refer the question raised to parties and seek their views. This will in effect add the announcement to the list of issues to be considered by the examination.

Yours sincerely

Rob Middleton

Rob Middleton LDF Team



